Weekend closure of A6 Glenshane Road
at Drumahoe for essential works

Due to essential works the A6 Glenshane Road near Drumahoe, will be closed in
both directions at its junction with Tirbracken Road from 7.00pm on Friday 8
November to 5.00am on Monday 11 November.

Public supports introduction of
stalking offence in Northern Ireland

The Department of Justice has published a report on public responses to the
creation of a new stalking offence in Northern Ireland.

Sterling welcomes passage of
Historical Institutional Abuse (NI)
Bill

Head of the Civil Service, David Sterling, has described the passage of the
HIA legislation as a major milestone in the long journey for justice for
victims and survivors.

Nominate your school for Derrytrasna
Pastoral Care Awards

The Department of Education, in partnership with the Public Health Agency, is
seeking examples of outstanding pastoral care in schools.
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One week left to have say on Business
Rates Consultation

There’s just one week left to have your say on the Department of Finance’s
consultation on business rates.
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